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RADIO RANCH ... JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI 

Janvaray 6, 1955 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. //2 

'rJalnutport, Fa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will verify your recenti rr1 report of 
December 28, 1954, of WAN. 

We appreciate very much your report and was really 
amazed at the.signal strength that you reported 
since we are only a 250 wafter. Our transmitter 
is the R.C.A. PTA -250-K. 

Thanks a million for your reception report and 
we would like for you to give us reports at 
various times if convient. We are on a 24 hour 
schedule seven days a week. 

Your, truly 

Robert L. Sty. ham 
Chief rnpinier 


